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Special Notice

This Special Notice has been prepared to clarify the Approval status of certain backflow prevention
assemblies. The following assemblies have been mentioned on pieces of literature and/or advertise-
ments, in a manner, which may imply Foundation Approval.

The following assemblies are NOT approved by the Foundation for Cross Connection Control and Hydraulic
Research at the University of Southern California as of 22 April 1999:

Conbraco
Double Check Valve Assemblies
Series 4S-100 – ALL SIZES
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